LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 10th May 2013 1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham (Chairperson), Leigh Hawksworth (Ticket Office), David Higham, Tommy Hutchinson, Rishi Jain (SIO), Ian Littlewood, Colin McCall (DLO) & Dave Smith.
APOLOGIES
Ste Hunt, Ian Pickett.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MINUTES
· Ken Lewis and Tom King have been spoken to by Colin about the ball boy situation near the half way line and a compromise reached.

· Stewards in the Paddock are to usher fans away as they leave the ground at the end of a game near to PK1 and PK2 to prevent blocking the views of disabled supporters.
· Rishi and Colin have attended a Money Management course for accounts and are to advise us how are funds should be utilised. A presentation is to be arranged for our next meeting.

· Thanks were extended to Rishi for his diligence in getting the new LDSA banners produced. These met completely with the committee’s approval.

· The link to LDSA merchandise is now working.

· Colin is to arrange for TV interviews for the LDSA committee and ensure our banners are utilised and shown.

· Ian Pickett to send details to Keith, Ste Cuddy and Dave Smith advising which members wish to receive correspondence by e-mail.
TICKETING UPDATE
· Steven Gerrard testimonial tickets now on sale.

· Season ticket renewals now underway, the cut off date is 28th May.

· E-mails advising that club membership renewals are due shortly will be sent out in the next week or so.
DLO UPDATE
· The membership and database has now been updated, and archived members are being deleted from the records to ensure correspondence is not sent out to them in error.
· Colin has purchased 600 membership cards @ 30 pence each, with a view to commencing the new season membership as soon as possible. A contact number, e-mail address and card benefits will be added to the reverse of the cards.

· Rishi and Colin to compile a list of items for the Level Playing Field (LPF) week of action and then ask Ian Littlewood and David Higham to meet and prioritise them for dispatch to LPF.

· Player of the Year tickets have now been sent out and unsuccessful applicants advised.

· Signage for all accessible toilets in the ground has now been completed.

· A meeting to discuss ticketing issues with the club and the Supporters Committee has been arranged for 23rd May. Keith and Ste Cuddy to attend.
· Parking issues on Stanley Park are to be addressed at the end of the season.

· Ticketing strategy has fast tracked a system to enable online ticket sales for disabled members. However, teething problems as expected have occurred, and a number of committee members may be called upon to help test the system prior to the scheme being implemented. 
MEMBERSHIP AND DATABASE
· Existing e-mail addresses will have to be transferred on to the new database.
STADIUM CONSULTATION GROUP
· A meeting with the group has been arranged for 14th June at 12.30 pm prior to our committee meeting.

AOB
· A flyer has been produced by Ste Cuddy for the hot pot dinner in September and will be sent out to the members at the beginning of the new season.

· Steve Evans to post messages on LDSA web page with reference to the limited space issues at events.
NEXT MEETING
· Friday 14th June 2013. Colin to book relevant location, bearing in mind the Stadium Consultation Group meeting prior to our own.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com
